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1. The Iowa Assessments (ISASP) are now complete. All students took them April 2nd -
5th and we had our last make-ups on April 11th. All went well and issues that we
encountered were solved. We have had some very eager staff about getting a chance to
see the on-demand reports as those will be out here after all materials are scored.

2. Staff have been meeting weekly in teams, staff meetings, and other meetings needed to
support our students. A big talking point has been getting ready for our Endmester
which started today the 15th. Endmester will go through the 26th with Showcase night
happening on the 26th from 3:30 - 5:30.

3. Students enjoyed their earned outfly day from Kwik Star sales Friday, Pictures below
from the day that our Chickasaw Leader Team had planned.

4. CLT is bringing some great ideas. They are currently planning a carnival afternoon to
finish out the hard work of the year, this will take place on the last day of school. We are
just hoping for some nice weather as we may have some water activities planned as
well.

5. Parent -Teacher conferences were a success this year. I didn’t have the percentages in
last month's board report but we averaged 72% overall as a building with 6th grade
being the highest at 83%. Morale is high, we have the best teachers and willingness to
help out is very high which is great to see as we push for the finish line.

6. We have had many conversations with students about shooting for a high bar here as
we finish with a sprint to the end of the year. I just appreciate the opportunity to work with
so many wonderful students and families.

Outfly Pictures:

Lots of Fun.


